
January 26th, 2025 

 

Chairman Ruby and members of the House Human Services CommiƩee:  
 
I am wriƟng in support of HB 1144.  

I am wriƟng to express my support for HB 1144 regarding transgender student accommodaƟons in public 
schools. This proposed legislaƟon provides a structured and considerate approach to addressing a 
sensiƟve maƩer while upholding parental involvement, protecƟng students’ privacy, and maintaining 
clear policies for schools.  

 

Thank you for your Ɵme and aƩenƟon. 

 

Andrew Sogge 


